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From the Town Manager  
Dear Reader – 
 

I don’t think that I have ever been more proud of the Town of Barnstable than I was during 

the celebrations of our 375th Anniversary.   
 

Sunday, September 21st was truly a day of celebration.  I would like to thank everyone who 
served on the 375th Committee and all the volunteers who came together to help out  

during the events.  They say it takes a village, but in our case, it took a Town.   
 

I am still beaming with pride at how our 375 village events all came together with our 
town-wide picnic and concert celebrations. The picnic had such a comfortable feel to it 

with citizens of all ages coming together to enjoy the day. A lot of hard work by all  
involved to make this such a successful event. 
 

The concert was a love letter to Barnstable. The level of talent was so impressive and Brett 

Abigaña's "Seven Faces of a Stone" really reflected the theme of seven villages, one town.  
So many of the concert goers told me how proud they felt being a citizen of Barnstable. 
Their comments reinforced the way I feel about Barnstable every day. 
 

We have been blessed with a truly beautiful summer that has been enjoyed by residents 

and visitors alike.  We hope that the fall will bring with it many seasonal pleasures. 
 

We are fortunate on Cape Cod to experience all four seasons.  Each brings its own beauty 
and reminds us of how lucky we are to live, work and play in Barnstable.  As we begin the 

fall season, we are reminded of the changes that not only happen in nature, but in  
government as well.   
 

We have already begun work on the FY2016 budget process.  Finance Director Mark Milne 

and Budget Director Bob O’Brien provided the Town Council and staff with the FY2016 
Budget Calendar last month.  Assistant Town Manager Mark Ells and I are working with  
department heads on both the Capital and Operating Budgets. 
 

Next month Election Day is on November 4th.  Each and every vote is important.   
Remember “the world is run by those who show up” and your vote counts! If you have not 
already done so, voter registration for the November election ends on October 15th.  More 
information about this year’s election is provided under the Town Clerk’s section of this 

newsletter. 
 

Wishing you a pleasant fall, 
 

Tom Lynch 

Town Offices Closed: 
Monday, October 13, 2014 in observance of Columbus Day. 
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TOWN CLERK REMINDERS FOR OCTOBER... 
 

It is never too late to get your beagle legal!  We still have many dog  
owners in town who have not registered their dog for this year.  Please do so 

immediately in order to avoid a possible additional fine. 
 

To register your dog, please send in by mail a copy of the current rabies  
certificate and a check for $12.00 (if the animal is spayed or neutered) or $15.00 (if the ani-

mal is not spayed or neutered).  Included in this charge is a late fee since all dogs were to 
be licensed by July 1, 2014 
 

Dogs must be licensed every year.  The licensing year runs from July 1-June 30.  So take a 

look at your dog, and if they do not have a Town of Barnstable tag in the shape of a 
“PAW” you need to register them now. 
 

Also, our State election is scheduled for Tuesday, November 4, 2014.  All polling places will 

be open during the normal voting hours of 7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
 

The last day to register to vote for this election is Wednesday, October 15, 2014.  The Town 
Clerk’s office will be open with Registrars on hand until 8:00 p.m.  If you are already  
registered you do not need to re-register ; however, if you have moved or recently  

re-located please call our office to confirm your current registration (508-862-4044). 
 

If you did not receive a census form the beginning of the year, we recommend  
confirming your voter registration prior to October 15, 2014.  We can do our best to correct 

your residential and mailing addresses so that you will have no problems at the polls. 
 

Any questions about licensing or voter status please call:  508-862-4044.  We are here to 
help.  The Town Clerk is open for business from 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Monday through  

Friday, Barnstable Town Hall, 367 Main Street, 1st Floor, Hyannis, MA 02601 
 

Happy Halloween, 
 

Ann M. Quirk, CMC and Janet Murphy 

Town Clerk     Assistant Town Clerk 

508-862-4044 

 

Barnstable Libraries’ October Calendar of Events 
 

A full calendar of events at the seven Barnstable libraries can be found at 
 http://www.sturgislibrary.org/barnstable-libraries-calendar-of-events/.   

Hard copies are also available at your local library.  

A reminder that the libraries are closed Monday, 13 October   
in observance of Columbus Day. 

A Friendly Reminder from Animal Control:  As of September 16th, dogs are allowed back 

on Town Beaches and recreation areas.  Animal Control would like to remind you that 
dogs must be leashed at all times.  Please pick up any waste (dog droppings) and remove 
from the property.   

 

Be sure to check out the fun and exciting exercise classes at the Barnstable Senior Center.   

Visit the Senior Center page at www.town.barnstable.ma.us or call 508-862-4750. 
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Superintendent’s Corner   

 

Welcome back to the 2014-2015 School Year.  On Tuesday, September 2nd we  
welcomed back approximately 5,200 students to Barnstable.  It was an extremely 
smooth opening to the new school year. Students and staff were excited to return to a 

focused-learning classroom environment.  Thank you to the Barnstable School custodi-
ans and maintenance staff for the cleanliness of our schools and classrooms, as well 
as, the manicured school grounds. 

What is constant, yet ever new and changing? The answer to that conundrum is the 
teaching profession.  From blackboards to iPads, technology has impacted the ways 

in which teachers teach and students learn.  Yet, the three “R’s” are still as important 
today as they were at the turn of the last century. 
 

Unlike other professions, we are so fortunate to work in an environment where there is a 
definitive beginning and end to each year.  We look forward to the challenges of 
each school year and to meeting new students who will be attending our schools.  

Likewise, each June we eagerly anticipate the culmination of a productive year,  
secure in the knowledge that we have provided students with the necessary academ-

ic tools for them to succeed at the next level. 
 

Thank you to all of our employees for your continued efforts to move our school district 
forward! Together, we help students to grow and achieve their full potential.  Great 

schools like ours count on educators like you, whose commitment and caring is  
evident on a daily basis. Because we all strive to make each child count, our theme for 

the 2014-2015 school year is “Teaching, Leading and Learning: What Matters Most.” 
With this theme in mind, we will focus on the following four Key District Priorities: 
 

1. Continue the work of educator evaluations, setting meaningful goals and      
reflecting upon our impact as educators on student learning. 

2. We are partnering with NCLD (National Center for Learning Disabilities) to  

      develop a tiered system of academic, social, emotional and behavioral  
      interventions. 

3. Construct a teaching and learning environment that is conducive to all  
Pre-School students who enter our schools for the first time. 

4. A district review conducted by the Massachusetts Department of Elementary 

and Secondary Education to assess and improve upon our programs. 
 

We are so fortunate to live on beautiful Cape 

Cod. The fall is a wonderful time of the year, 
and school back in session, let’s enjoy it! 
 

Dr. Mary A. Czajkowski 
Superintendent of Schools 

Superintendent Dr. Mary Czajkowski, BTA President Brooke Styche, Assistant Superintendent Kristen Harmon  

and BTA Vice President Michael Wojkowski participate in the Ice Bucket Challenge at Opening Day Festivities.  
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News You Can Use 

Town of Barnstable  

Assessing Department 
  

The Assessing staff is finalizing valuations for FY2015, in preparation for the tax rate hearings in 

November. Real estate market valuations are recovering slowly from the recent fiscal crises but 

are definitely strengthening. Some taxpayers will see the impact of that recovering market on 

their valuations for FY2015. 

 

If you have not yet filed an application for an exemption you are qualified for, time is running 

out to see them on your tax bill. Applications must be submitted and successfully processed by 

the beginning of November to be posted to your actual tax bill. You may still submit  

applications through the end of next March but will have that reduction posted to the  

remaining balance of your tax bill instead. If you have already qualified for the residential  

exemption in a prior year, you do not need to file again and this is the only exemption that 

does not require annual filings with our office. We encourage you to review your tax bill or 

property record on-line in January after the actual tax bills are issued to ensure you have  

received any exemptions you are qualified for. If you have not been property credited, you 

have until the end of March to file an application or abatement request with the Board of  

Assessors. State law does not allow the Board of Assessors to act on any issue that is not 

brought to its attention in writing within the statutory time limits each year. Please call our office 

at 508-862-4022 if you need further explanation or guidance on these or any other issues. 

Barnstable Residents – an opportunity to become involved in your town’s government,  

apply for a position on a board committee or commission. 
 

The Town of Barnstable has over 40 boards, committees, and commissions with approximately 

291 seats. Our citizen participation is exemplary and the Town Council appreciates each and 

every member who serves. When a member moves on, opportunities for new members  

become available. If you are resident of Barnstable and believe you have something to offer a 

board, committee or commission with an open seat, please consider submitting an  

application. The appointments committee, made up of five Town Councilors, will interview  

applicants and make recommendations to the Town Council who vote to appoint members at 

their regular meetings.  
 

Town Council Appointments Committee Announces Committee Appointment Opportunities 

• Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee (1 member) 

• Council on Aging (2 associate members) 

• Cultural Council (2 members) 

• Disability Commission (2 members) 

• Golf Committee (1 vacancy) 

• Housing Committee (1 member) 

• Human Services Committee (a representative member) 

• Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Appeals Committee (2 members) 

• Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Commission (an alternate member) 

• Licensing Authority (an associate member) 

• Recreation Commission (1 member) 

• Water Pollution Control Board (1 member) 

• Zoning Board of Appeals (2 associate position) 
 

If you are a resident and registered to vote in the town of Barnstable and are interested in serving 

on a board or committee,  please visit our webpage linked from the town website and fill out the 

application: http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us/towncouncil/committeeapp.pdf, for a more  

detailed description and responsibilities of the committees listed please contact the Town Council 

office: council@town.barnstable.ma.us  or phone 508-862-4738 for more information. 
 

Councilor John Norman, Chair, Barnstable Town Council Appointments Committee 
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The Truck 95 Experiment 
 

As you can imagine, the vehicles we use to accomplish our work are expensive.  These are 

necessary tools to do our job, but we are always looking for ways to stretch the Town’s  

resources.  This winter we will be conducting an experiment that may do just that.  A new tri-

axel dump truck, which the department uses for heavy construction and as part of our snow 

and ice removal fleet can cost close to $200,000.   
 

The experiment is to utilize a surplus Army vehicle we own this winter, to see if it can perform the 

same functions, and be as reliable, as the “civilian model”.  We had our truck painted to 

match the rest of our fleet, made a plow frame for it, installed a better seat for our operators, 

and retrofitted the electrical system to support our communication radios.  All told the Depart-

ment invested approximately $10,000 into this vehicle (including its acquisition costs).  Before 

and after pictures of “Truck 95” are below.  It will be interesting to see if it can take the pound-

ing, if the maintenance costs are reasonable, and if we can get parts in a  

timely manner.  If it works, it could be a real savings for the Town.  So this winter, if you see a big 

red Army truck going down the street, you will know it is Truck 95 trying to make the “DPW 

team.” 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please feel free to be in touch with us if you have any questions, or concerns about your public 

infrastructure.  Our phone number is (508) 790-6400. 

STATEMENT BY AIRPORT MANAGER ROLAND ‘BUD’ BREAULT 
 

As the seasonal jetBlue air service between Barnstable Airport and New York-JFK 
comes to a temporary close, it’s time to applaud its extraordinary success. In eleven 

weeks, between June 26th  and September 7th, more than 12,000 passengers used the 
once-a-day service in both directions. On average, flights on the airline’s  
100-seat Embraer twin-engine jets were 85 percent full. 
 

The results confirm our belief that there is great potential for expanded air service from 
Hyannis to points beyond Boston and the nearby islands. jetBlue recognized that 

promise and responded with superb service that drew customers in numbers beyond 
our original expectations. It was all about convenience, speed and quality. 
 

There’s no doubt that jetBlue’s New York service enhanced a successful summer  
season on Cape Cod and helped lift the Cape’s overall economy.  
 

Looking ahead, we have invited jetBlue to return in 2015 with service that begins  

earlier in the calendar year and extends into the fall season. We 
are reaching out to other regional air carriers, urging them to 

learn from jetBlue’s success and establish new air service be-
tween Cape Cod and more distant destinations. 
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News You Can Use 

A Note From the Town Collector: 
 

Where did the summer go?  This is the question we are asking in the Town Collector's office 
and I am sure many of you are asking the same question. 
 

It has been a very busy year for myself and my staff and we are rapidly approaching the 

due date of the real estate and personal property tax bills for the second quarter of 
FY2015, which will be due on November 3, 2014  PLEASE NOTE:  you should have the  
coupon that indicates the amount due for the November remit, which was mailed in the 

three part bill back on July 1, 2014.  If you have any questions, please call our office at 508

-862-4054.  This is the taxpayer’s responsibility!  We have been on a quarterly billing system 
since FY06 and many taxpayers are still confused.  If you have a question, it is best to call 
upon one of the staff members at the office than not to call as a delay in payment can 

be more expensive for the taxpayer.  A schedule of payments is included in your mailing 
of the tax bills: : 
 

Payment Schedule for Real Estate and Personal Property Taxes for Fiscal 2015 Preliminary  

Tax Bills mailed by July 1, 2014 
�  First Quarter due August 1, 2014  

�  Second Quarter due November 3, 2014  
Actual Tax Bills mailed by December 31, 2014 

�  Third Quarter due February 2, 2015 
�  Fourth Quarter due May 1, 2015  

 

Any change in ownership, mailing address or anything that needs to be changed on your 

bill should be addressed immediately with the Assessor's office.  The amount of returned 
mail for various reasons is incredible and we do our best to try to find the correct  
destination, but the staff does not have a lot of time to devote to this issue.  There are  
several billings that go out for motor vehicles and sewer rental that need to be posted 

along with the normal duties, leaving very little time to do "catch up".  We try our best to 
accommodate taxpayers with our limited staff.  
 

We wish you an enjoyable Fall season! 
 

Regards, 
Maureen E. Niemi 

Town Collector 

and staff of Gislaine, Grace and Laurel 

From the Marine & Environmental Affairs and Harbormaster Office: 
All boaters are advised that pumpout service will end for the season at various times in  

October. The boats will run through Monday, October 13, 2014. The shoreside facility at  

Barnstable Harbor will finish for the year on Friday, October 24th and the southside facility at 

Bismore Park will be in operation until Friday, October 31, 2014.  

 

As always, service can be scheduled by calling the Harbormaster's Office at 

(508) 790-6273, on the water by hailing the pumpout boat on VHF channel 16 

or 09, or by taking advantage of the new email address:  

pumpout@town.barnstable.ma.us.  Thank you to all who have utilized this  

service over the course of the season, and we look forward to seeing you on 

the water next year. 



 

 

Events 

BARNSTABLE SENIOR CENTER OCTOBER HAPPENINGS: 
 

ACTIVITIES & WORKSHOPS 
Barnstable Senior Services Community Forums  Oct 7, 2:00 and 5:30 p.m.          RSVP-Free 

We have partnered with the UMASS Boston Gerontology Institute to conduct a Needs Assessment 

for the future of aging services in the Town of Barnstable. If you are over 50, we welcome you to 

lend your voice so we can adequately prepare for the present and future needs of this growing 

population.  We invite you to participate in one of the two forums scheduled.  We need your input 

and support! 
Aging Mastery Program                Oct 15- Feb 4, 2-4 p.m.                      RSVP-Free 

We are pleased to announce that we will be offering an innovative 14-week health and wellness 

package to residents 50 and over. The goal of the program is to educate and empower older 

adults to master the aging process and make and maintain small but impactful changes in health 

behaviors. The topics that will be covered in the program include Physical Fitness, Communicating 

with your Doctor, Fall Prevention, Use of Medicare Prevention Benefits, Medication Management, 

Healthy Eating, Planning Your Future, and Sleep Behavior. For each of these modules, we will provide 

educational materials developed from highly trusted sources, a presentation by an expert speaker, a 

checklist of potential next steps, and a system for tracking behaviors.  Participants will be eligible for 

rewards. A healthy snack will provided at each class. RSVP is required. Contact the Senior Center for 

further information.  
Last Sunset Roundtable Discussion                  Oct 21, 3-5 p.m.                                           RSVP-Free                                                                                                                                      

The Barnstable Senior Center is offering a series on the subject of caring for 80+ year old parents that 

want to stay in their home. The following topics will be filmed and shown on the Town of Barnstable’s 

Channel 18 TV through October:  Then join a roundtable discussion on October 21 from 3-5pm at the 

Senior Center.  This will be your opportunity to ask questions of the presenters and enter into the   

discussion.   
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NEWS FROM THE HYANNIS YOUTH & COMMUNITY CENTER 
 

HYCC MEMBERSHIP - For just $20 per year for Barnstable residents ($40 for non-residents), the 

HYCC offers indoor fun for the whole family, including an elevated walking track with a low  

impact rubberized surface; a huge wood floor gymnasium with six basketball hoops and two 

volleyball courts; a game room with ping pong, pool tables, air hockey and foosball plus Wii on 

a 42" flat screen television and a computer lab with free internet access and WiFi. Come in and 

join or renew your membership today and you will be automatically entered in our monthly 

drawings for prizes from local businesses! Ask about our family discounts! 

HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL - Friday, October 24th 6- 8:30PM. Presented by the Cape Cod Skating 

Club and the HYCC. Families are invited to come in costume and celebrate the season! The 

locker rooms and Butler Rink will be transformed into a family-friendly maze of activity where 

young families are sure to have a ghoulishly good time.  Wander through touch stations, play 

fun carnival games, get your face painted and check out the lights, music and fog machine. 

There will be ghost bowling and on-ice activities starting at 7PM. Prizes will be awarded for best 

costume categories in boy, girl and family. Admission is $5 individual/$20 per family.   

Skate rentals are $5/pair. 

 First Time Homebuyer Opportunity! 

Cotuit Meadows 
Five 3 bedroom, 2 bath Single Family Homes Affordably priced at 
$189,000.  Income limits apply.    
Application Deadline Wednesday October 22nd at 5:00 pm 

Contact Housing Assistance Corporation for application and questions:  
ccre@haconcapecod.org  508-771-5400 ext. 282 
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IT’S ALARMING! 

 
 

 

 

 
 

TIME TO RENEW YOUR BURGLAR ALARM REGISTRATION 
WITH THE BARNSTABLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

All burglar alarm registrations within the Town of Barnstable will expire on December 

31, 2014.   If you are an Alarm User, commercial or residential, monitored or  

non-monitored, you need to renew your Alarm Registration and get your 2015/2016 
decal.  Please complete a 2015/2016 Alarm Registration renewal form and submit with 

a $25.00 registration fee.  Renewal forms are available at the Barnstable Police  
Department or online at www.barnstablepolice.com.  Please renew by the expiration 
date (12/31/2014) to avoid costly late fees and unregistered alarm fines.  If you have 

any questions regarding the renewal please call 508-778-3824. Please familiarize  
yourself with the regulations by visiting our website (see above).  Thank you for your 

continued assistance and diligence in reducing false alarms in our Town! 

 

News You Can Use 

Barnstable Recreation Division Presents: 
 
 

  NOT-SO-SCARY HALLOWEEN 
   

  Saturday, October 25th, 2014 

11:00 am-1:30 pm 
 

Barnstable Intermediate School 

 (BIS/ Old Hyannis Middle) 
 

     CAFETERIA 
 

 

Trick or Treat Hunt 

Kids come in costume 

Food  

Carnival Games 

Craft Table 

Sensory Activities  

Novelties 

Entertainment 
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Tips to Becoming a Better Consumer 
 

October’s Tip…Home Heating Oil Deliveries. 

As the winter starts to draw closer, weights & measures inspectors throughout the state begin 

their annual inspections of home heating oil truck meters.  Each year oil truck meters are tested 

and sealed to ensure compliance.  The home heating oil is delivered into the appropriate test 

measure, the result is recorded and if within tolerance the meter is then sealed with a current 

security wire.  The security seal will prevent tampering of the meter calibration unit as well as 

the other meter components.  As part of the test, a delivery ticket is inserted into the printer to 

check for information that MUST be provided for the consumer to see at the time of delivery.   
 

The delivery ticket shall provide the following information: 

• Serial number of the ticket 

• Name and address of the buyer and seller 

• Date of delivery 

• Person making the delivery 

• Amount and type of fuel delivered 

• Price per gallon 
Things to look for… 
 

• When the delivery has been made to your home, confirm that you received the  

delivery with a ticket that includes all information listed above. 

• If you participate in a “lock-in” price program, be sure that when your statement arrives 

the quantity charged is what was delivered and the agreed upon price is charged. 

• Contact the local weights & measures department with any concerns regarding the 

delivery of home heating oil deliveries. 

• If you do issue a consumer complaint, do so immediately with as much information for 

the inspector as possible. 
 

QUICK FACT: In 2013, the Town of Barnstable tested and sealed 124 Vehicle Tank Meters in 10 

towns on Cape Cod.  Of the 124 meters tested, 13 needed adjusting; this resulted in saving 

both the consumers and merchants $35,454.13. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the performance of a commercial weighing 

or measuring device used for trade, bring it to the attention of the merchant.  If the problem is 

not resolved, contact the local Weights & Measures office for advice and/or assistance.  The 

Barnstable Weights & Measures jurisdiction includes; Barnstable, Bourne, Brewster, Chatham, 

Dennis, Harwich, Mashpee, Orleans, Sandwich and Yarmouth. 
 

We can be contacted at: 508-862-4671 OR www.town.barnstable.ma.us  link to Regulatory  

Services,  link to Consumer Affairs Division, link to Weights & Measures. 

 

News You Can Use 

Barnstable @ 375 Books Available Now!  

Celebrate Barnstable’s 375th Anniversary!  
 

The Barnstable @ 375 Book is available for purchase at the Town Clerk's 

Office, Barnstable Historical Society, Historical Society of Santuit and 

Cotuit, Marstons Mills Public Library, Sturgis Library, Barnstable Transfer 

Station, 1717 Meetinghouse, Hyannis Public Library, Cotuit Library, Cen-

terville Civic Association, 1856 Store in Centerville, Fein Things, and 

Titcomb’s Book Store.  
 

Cost is just $10 plus tax.  

We currently have throws, pins and flags available for purchase at the 

Town Clerk’s Office.  T-shirts, sweatshirts and hats are available at 

www.Barnstable375.com.  
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Wednesday, 10/1 Airport Finance Subcommittee Meeting 8:30 am Airport 

 Airport Infrastructure Sub-committee Meeting 9:30 am Airport 

Thursday, 10/2 Formal Site Plan Review 9:00 am HR 

 Personnel Advisory Board Meeting 1:30 pm SCR 

 Citizen Advisory Committee 5:00 pm SCR 

 Town Council Meeting 7:00 pm HR 

Monday, 10/6 LAPC Monthly Meeting 5:30 pm SCR 

 Recreation Commission Meeting 5:30 pm HR 

 Town Council Roads Sub Committee 5:30 pm GMCR 

Tuesday, 10/7 Conservation Commission Meeting 8:30 am HR 

 School Committee District Leadership Council 6:00 pm HR 

 School Committee Student Council Meeting 6:00 pm HR 

 School Committee Regular Meeting 7:00 pm HR 

Wed, 10/8 Accessory Affordable Apartment Program Zoning Board of Appeals 6:00 pm HR 

 Old Kings Highway Historic District Committee Meeting 6:30 pm WB Community 

 ZBA Hearing 7:00 pm HR 

Thursday, 10/9 Silent Spring Institute 10:30 am HR 

Tuesday, 10/14 Board of Health Meeting 3:00 pm HR 

 Hyannis Water Board Meeting 3:15 pm SCR 

 Human Services Committee 4:00 pm TCCR 

 Board of Assessors 4:45 pm Assessors Office 

 Conservation Commission Hearing  6:30 pm HR 

 Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee 7:00 pm GMCR 

Wednesday, 10/15 375th Committee Meeting 9:00 am SCR 

 Council on Aging 9:30 am Senior Center 

 Barnstable Disability Commission 11:30 am Senior Center 

 Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Commission 6:30 pm SCR 

 Shellfish Committee Meeting 7:30 pm MEA 

Thursday, 10/16 Formal Site Plan Review 9:00 am HR 

 Town Council  Meeting 7:00 pm HR 

Monday, 10/20 Licensing Authority Hearing 9:30 am HR 

 Renewable Energy Commission 5:30 pm SCR 

 Sandy Neck Board Meeting 7:30 pm SCR 

Tues, 10/21  Barnstable Housing Committee 8:00 am SCR 

 United States District Court Judge Niedermeier 9:00 am HR 

 Public Works Commission Water Pollution Control Board 1:00 pm DPW 

 Barnstable Historical Commission 4:00 pm SCR 

 Airport Commission Meeting  4:00 pm Airport 

 School Committee Workshop 7:00 pm HR 

Wednesday, 10/22 Old Kings Highway Historic District Committee Meeting 6:30 pm WB Community 

 ZBA Hearing 7:00 pm HR 

 Agricultural Commission Meeting 7:00 pm SCR 

Monday, 10/27 Licensing Authority Hearing 9:30 am SCR 

 Community Preservation Committee Meeting 5:30 pm HR 

 Planning Board Meeting 7:00 pm HR 

 Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee 7:00 pm GMCR 

Tuesday, 10/28 Barnstable Economic Development Commission 3:00 pm SCR 

Please see Location Key on next page.   
Please note that meetings are subject to change.  For most up-to-date information, please visit www.town.barnstable.ma.us  



 

 

 

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE  

THE BARNSTABLE BULLETIN 

EVERY MONTH 

Please call Chanell Rose at 508-862-4638  

or email  

barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us  

to add your name to our mailing list. 

 

The Town of Barnstable  

offers 

Streaming Video of  

Channel 18 and  

Video on Demand  
on the town website 

www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

MEETING LOCATION KEY: 

Airport = Barnstable Municipal Airport Meeting Room 

GMCR = Growth Management Conference Room,  

3rd floor of Town Hall 

HR = Hearing Room, 2nd floor of Town Hall 

HYCC = Hyannis Youth and Community Center 

MEA = Marine and Environmental Affairs Office,  

Phinney’s Lane, across from Police Station 

Olde Barnstable = Olde Barnstable Fair Grounds / 

Golf Course Clubhouse 

SAB = School Administration Building, Basement Con-

ference Room 

SCR = Selectmen’s Conference Room, 2nd floor of 

Town Hall 

Senior Center = 825 Falmouth Road, Hyannis 

SGCR = Structures & Grounds Conference Room 

TCCR = Town Council Conference Room 

WB Community = West Barnstable Community Build-

ing, Route 149 

For more information, visit the town website at:   

www.town.barnstable.ma.us  
THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO  

ANY OF THESE MEETINGS! 

Please note that meetings are subject to change; for 
most up-to-date information, please visit 

www.town.barnstable.ma.us  
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Be sure to tune to CH18  

for the latest episodes of  
 

 

“Barnstable This Morning” 

“Barnstable Today”  
 

“Talk of the Town” 
 

“Senior Compass” 
 

“Barnstable Now” 
Youth Program 

 
Is there a topic you would like to see  

covered on CH18?   

Email your suggestion to: 

barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us. 

Road Construction Updates 
For the most up-to-date information on  

Road Construction, please visit our website 

www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

and click on the Road Work notices button 
on the  right-hand side of the page. 

Join us on Facebook and Twitter! 
Become a fan of the Town of Barnstable on both 

Facebook and Twitter  and stay in touch with all the 

Town of Barnstable happenings.   

You can get more information through the Town of 

Barnstable’s website:  www.town.barnstable.ma.us.  

Barnstable is listening! 
Visit our virtual town hall to share your ideas that will help improve our town. 

www.BarnstableiForum.com 

Notice to our Subscribers: 
We can only guarantee 1st of the month delivery of our newsletter to those who receive it electronically.  

The paper version is mailed via bulk mail and the post office may take up to two weeks to deliver.  If you 

wish to transfer your subscription to the electronic edition, please email us at  

barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us.  

 

Be sure to check out the fun and exciting programs at the Hyannis Youth & Community Center.  

Visit the HYCC page at www.town.barnstable.ma.us or call 508-790-6345. 

Tuesday, 10/28  Conservation Commission Hearing  6:30 pm HR 

 Waterways Committee Meeting 7:00 pm SCR 

Wednesday, 10/29 Mid Cape Cultural Council 6:30 pm GMCR 

October 2014 Board and Committee Meetings (continued) 
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Seeking artists to participate in the 

2015 Hyannis HyArts  

Artist Shanty Program  

Hyannis Harbor 
 

Call to artists for the 2015 season!  The Town of 

Barnstable is seeking artists and artisans  

interested in selling their artwork in the artist 

shanties located on Hyannis Harbor, in the 

HyArts Cultural District.  All artwork will be 

juried.   

First round deadline, November 21st, 2014. 
 

The artist shanties are open weekends  

mid-May through mid-June, then seven days a 

week through the end of September.  Each 

season the shanties host new and returning 

artists creating and selling 

work in many forms  

including jewelry,  

photography, painting, 

wood carving, fiber arts, 

mosaics, ceramics,  

tapestry and literary arts 

too. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ArtsBarnstable  

Seven villages-one town.  

 
LIKE the new Arts Barnstable  

Facebook page to keep up to date on 
arts and culture in ALL seven villages. 


